
5th July 2019 

 

A FOND FAREWELL 

TO MRS FLETCHER 

 
 

At the end of this year, we will be saying a 

fond and sad farewell to our Deputy Head, Mrs 

Fletcher.  She has taught hundreds of children 

during her time at the school and has also 

played a vital part in taking our school forward 

over the last 20 years.  If any parents would 

like to make a donation towards a bouquet of 

flowers from the parents, to be presented to 

her on her final day, please drop any money off 

at the school office or put in an envelope and 

send in via your child.  Thanks. 

BRING AND BUY SALE  

The Bring and Buy Sale will take place on 

Thursday 11th July at 3.30pm on the KS1 

playground.  This year our Bring and Buy Sale 

has a rainbow theme, please bring in items (e.g. 

games, toys, toiletries, plants, bric a brac….) 

for your year group stall in the following 

colours: 

Nursery – Red 

Reception – Orange 

Year 1 – Yellow 

Year 2 – Green 

Year 3 – Blue 

Year 4 – Purple 

Year 5 – White 

Year 6 - Black 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 

Next week will be the last week for clubs. 

There will be no clubs during the last week of 

term. 

MUFC SPORTS SESSION 

On Wednesday 10th June the children in Years 

1-5 will each be taking part in a sports session 

provided by our Manchester United coaches.  

The children will need to have their PE kit and 

appropriate footwear in school on that day. 

 

WELL-BEING MORNINGS 

As part of our commitment to developing 

Crossacres as a Healthy School, we have 

organised special Well-being mornings to run 

across the whole school.  These are 

opportunities for children to develop 

knowledge and understanding of Social, 

Emotional and Mental Health in an interactive 

and fun way.  Through a range of activities, 

such as making healthy snacks and yoga, 

children will better understand the links 

between physical and mental health and the 

impact that exercise and a healthy diet can 

have on mood, self-esteem and positive body 

image. On Thursday, EYFS and Year 2 enjoyed 

their morning that started with a special 

assembly by Emma Pilling from the Healthy 

Schools Team.  On Thursday 11th July, Year 1 

and 3-6 will have their own Well-being morning.  

           

READATHON 2019 

 
 

 

Thank you so much for your 

support for our sponsored read 

so far! Could you please make 

sure the sponsorship money is 

paid by Friday 12th July. You 

can send all sponsorship money 

into the school office or simply 

go online:    

www.readforgood.org/sponsor  

Many Thanks Mr Brading 

 

DINNER MONEY 

As the end of the year approaches, it is very 

important that dinner money is paid up to date 

by Monday 15th July.  Please remember to 

inform the school office if you would like to 

change your childs meal arrangements for the 

new school year.  Thank you for your continued 

support.                                                                                                        

     P.T.O. 

 

http://www.readforgood.org/sponsor


RECEPTION TRIP – SMITHILLS FARM 

              

Reception will be learning all about Living and 

Working Together this half term, as a result 

they will be visiting Smithills Open Farm.  The 

trip includes a tour of the farm, tractor ride, 

animal feeding, donkey ride and tour of the 

dairy farm.  The classes will visit on the 

following days: 

RGS – Wednesday 17th July                       

RGG & RHM – Thursday 18th July 

Please return your permission slip along with 

your voluntary contribution of £15 ASAP. 

Thanks 

MILK 

We will soon be ordering milk for 

the Summer Term, your child will 

have received a letter via their 

Teacher.  If you wish your child 

to have milk please return the 

slip along with £7.00 to the 

school office by Friday 19th 

July.  Payment can also be made 

using the online payment system 

(SIMS PAY).  

 

N.B. Children in Reception class do not have to 

pay for milk until the term they become 5 

years old. 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

 

Well done to Nevaeh Sparrow and Lyla 

Wolfenden-Brown, on achieving 100% 

attendance. 

Well done to RGG, 1FH, 1SC and 2HW  for 

achieving over 95% attendance and receiving 5 

minutes extra playtime.   

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS 

Bethan RGG, Ananya RGS 

Thomas 1CS & Lyla 4VG  

 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Zara Joshi 

RHM – Aaron Bhagat & 

Borys Lubienski 

RGS – Angel 

Barkhuizen 

1CS – Liam Norton  

1FH – Karthick 

Nageshwaran 

1SC – Colton Debono 

2SC – Millie Mae 

Hughes Davies 

2HN – Mia Nolan & 

Kian Gharabaghi 

2HW – Lucas Jarvis & 

Mustafa Awais 

3TB – Ruby Walker 

3RB – Bellerose Lukeson 

3SB – Lily Beevers 

4VG – Sara Nazgiewicz 

4LJ – Princess Lukeson 

4CP – Janeet Manu 

5TS – Noah Watts & 

Kenzie Loose 

5VW – Connor Elford 

6EP – Aiden Richardson 

6JH – Anna Baldina 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Lilly-Grace Cook 2HW 

Mia Matts RGS 

Sienna McMorrine RGG 

Oliver Turner RHM 

Thomas Corbett 1CS 

Ruby-Ann Payne 1SC 

Jayden Guerrieria 3TB 

Lilly Hickson 3RB 

Aiden Richardson 6EP 

Keira Taylor 4CP 

Lyla Wolfenden-Brown 

4VG 

Aleeza Aslam 3RB 

Daisy Blake 4CP 

Remy Jemaa 3RB 

Meryam Saies 6JH 

Tyler Jones 4CP 

Jayden Keenan 3SB 

Ronnie Botham 6EP 

Imogen Johnson 5TS 

 

     


